
207979

@minvws.nl];

Sent: Fri 4/10/2020 11:29:47 AM

Subject: FW: Joint Procurement PPE 1

Received: Fri 4/10/2020 11:29:47 AM

Dag collega’s

Hier de laatste update mbt de joint procurement, handschoenen kunnen besteld gaan worden, let op: ze moeten nog

geproduceerd gaan worden dus zijn niet direct beschikbaar.

Groet,

Van:BEE occ .cu ropa.euJE @<c curopa.cu>
Verzonden: donderdag 9 april 2020 17:49

Aan:IEEE @ cc.curopa.eu

Onderwerp: Joint Procurement PPE 1

Dear Colleagues,

You will be happy to know that we have managed to have a framework contract signed for the supply of gloves. This

means that the procedure for placing orders can start.

(Please remember that this does not mean that you can access a ready-made stock currently sitting in a warehouse. It

rather means that the company can be requested to start producing and to send batches regularly, according to the

delivery scheduled they have proposed in their bid.

The above notwithstanding, the company has mentioned that a small volume of gloves might be available for immediate

delivery).

The related documents will now be uploaded to CIRCA. In accordance to your expressed preferences we invite you and

the contractor to apply a pro-rata based on your original estimates to the capacity of the company to deliver quantities
and delivery times.

(For each lot, you can calculate the percentage by dividing your ceiling by the total ceiling for the lot. This information is

available in the Award notice.)

Best regards,


